
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

QUARTERLY MONETARY POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

The Bank of Zambia wishes to inform members of the public that the Monetary Policy 

Committee meeting which was scheduled to take place on May 27 – 28, 2025, has been 

rescheduled to May 21 – 22, 2025. 

 

Accordingly, the MPC Media Briefing will be held on May 23, 2025.  

 

Issued by  

 

 
Besnat Mwanza 

Assistant Director – Communications 

Bank of Zambia 

P.O Box 30080 

LUSAKA 

 

April 29, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 


